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Dear Mr. President:

Enclosed are two letters to you from the Special Representatives

to the 902 Consultations which are joint recommendations for
Executive Action.

I believe that both of these recommendations are sound, both

from policy and legal standpoints. I, of course, urge you to
have the other departments review and comment on them prior to

your making a final decision.

There are other recommendations which need further deliberation

both within the Federal Executive Branch and within the CNMI

government, but I believe the progress demonstrated by the two
enclosed is an excellent encouragement f:or betterment of our
relations.

Again, thank you for your allowing me to serve in this important

capacity.

Sincere__
_Norton Dunlop
Assistant Secretary for

Fish and Wildlife and Parks

Enclosures


